

## **Our new Nursery Teacher**

Dear Parent/Carers
I hope you are enjoying the summer break.

As many of you are aware Mrs Wesley left us to take up a new position closer to home at the end of last term and we thought we would have to have a short-term supply teacher in Nursery.

I am pleased to say that we have successfully appointed a permanent teacher to replace Mrs Wesley in Nursery.

Her name is Miss Kennerley and she will be joining us from the beginning of term.

She is extremely excited to join our team and has been very busy over the summer break transforming the Nursery. Her ideas for the Nursery get me excited so I am sure the children will love it too.

So that you can put a face to the name below is a photo of Miss Kennerley.



See you all soon.

Miss C.A.Smith (Head of School)

Birklands Primary School | Appleton Street, Warsop, Mansfield Nottingham NG20 0QF
Telephone: 01623 842163 | Email: office@birklandsschool.co.uk | Website: www.birklandsschool.co.uk
Executive Head Teacher: Helen Duffy BA (Hons), QTS, NPQH | Head of School: Celia Smith BEd (Hons)







